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Summer Term    Newsletter 5   22nd May 2025 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Children 
 
Support & Succeed – Please use our website for support... 
Following on from last week’s Newsletter, may I draw your attention to the comprehensive well-being section 
on our website. It is packed with many helpful support groups, advice lines and ideas. Regardless of issue 
which maybe a challenge for you, our well-being section may be able to signpost you to the right support. 
 
Golden Mile - SUCCESS 
Another successful Golden Mile this morning in the sunshine. Thank you to all who helped support the event 
and well done to the children who did themselves proud. Thank you, Mr Bawden, for organising. 
 
RHT Athletics Event – this evening 
We are once again hosting the Athletics event on our wonderful field this evening. Schools from across 
Richard Huish Trust will be competing in this event and it is hoped it will be as successful as usual. Thank 
you to Mr Bawden and the other PE leads from other schools for putting this together. 
 

Friday 23rd May – SCHOOL & NURSERY CLOSED. 
As shared last week, School and Nursery are closed tomorrow (Friday 23rd May). 

 
 

Attendance – Important News about Penalty Fines. 
 

Holidays will not be authorised in most cases, and we will request the LA issues 
Penalty Notices. It is £80 per child per parent if paid within 21 days. It increases to 

£160 if not paid within 21 days. 
 

The LA may also issue a Penalty Notice if 10 unauthorised 
absences over a 10-week period is breeched. 

 

Sadly, we do not get the fine money, it goes to Local Authority. 
 

 
Have a lovely half-term break. Please get out in the fresh air...and enjoy yourselves.  
 
Nick Arnold 


